
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
4/20/2022 
 
I am very pleased to announce that Mr. Rick LaRose will be joining the IFTA, 
Inc. team effective 5/16/2022.  
 
Mr. LaRose has extensive experience in the motor carrier and transportation 
industry. His diversified experience in audit, tax administration, management, 
and program oversight within the International Fuel Tax Agreement in both the 
public and private sector will be extremely beneficial to our IFTA community 
as we progress forward with the many challenges we face.  
 
Mr. LaRose worked for the Connecticut Department of Revenue Services for 30 
years before moving to the private sector. During his tenure with the CT 
Department of Revenue Services, Mr. LaRose served as Chair of the IFTA 
Audit Committee, Chair of the IFTA Dispute Resolution Committee, and 
served as a member of the IFTA, Inc. Board of Trustees.  
 
 
Please join me in welcoming Mr. LaRose to the IFTA, Inc. team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,   

 
Carmen, Martorana Jr, CPA, MST 
Executive Director, IFTA, Inc.  
cmartorana@iftach.org 
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